
From the Laboratory 
Thomas A. Edison 

Orange, N.Y. 
 

February 16, 1922 

 

Mr. Shinjiro Horii, 

Tokio, 

Japan: 

 

My dear Sir:- 

   It was very pleasant to be so 

kindly remembered by you on my birthday, and 

I want to thank you for your message of con- 

gratulations and good wishes, Your courtesy 

is greatly appreciated. 

      Yours very truly, 

      Thomas A. Edison 

Cable Address “Edison New York” 


